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Saginaw Street lane closure for water main installation, Grand Blanc Township 
starting Tuesday, October 22, 2019. 
 
Grand Blanc Township, Michigan. --- 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Grand Blanc Township is currently 

installing a water main along Saginaw Street, south of Baldwin Road. This project is maintaining 

a lane closure on Saginaw Street and will be reducing the speed limit to 35 mph in the construction 

zone.  Motorists are advised to proceed with caution and to allow extra time to reach their destination. The 

project completion date is scheduled for November 30, 2019.  Please contact Jeff Sears, Director of Public 

Works, Grand Blanc Township at (810) 424-2640 if you have questions.  

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 
 
 


